
The Board of Supervisors, District II George Turnboo, contacted the Agriculture 
Department with a request to support the small industry of sheep and goat ranchers 
who have been working tirelessly for two years toward an effort to mitigate the impact of 
the Ag Overtime bill (AB 1066) on herder wages. 
 
 


